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Sent via email to 19231-74773566@request.muckrock.com

Mr. Noah Shachtman
MuckRock News

DET MR 19231

P.O. Box 55819
Boston, MA 02205-5819

Dear Mr. Schachtman:

This is in reference to your Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request dated June 30, 2015. Your request was received in
our office on the same day and was assigned case number DON-
NAVY-2015-007173.

We have determined that the information you are seeking may
be maintained by Commander, U.S. Pacific Fleet (PACFLT) located
at 250 Makalapa Drive, N01J Building, Pearl Harbor, HI 96860-
3121. Therefore, we have forwarded your request to that office
for action and direct response to you.

Questions regarding the action this office has taken during
the initial processing of your request may be directed to our
FOIA service center at (202) 685-0412. For gquestions regarding
the current status of your request, please contact a FOIA
Coordinator at PACFLT at (808) 474-6792.

Sincerely,

PATTERSON
Head, DON PA/FOIA Program Office



